[image: ]Thank you!




The expanded efforts for continuing education at Wisconsin Lutheran Seminary would not have been possible without the support of generous grants from various groups.  These grants have allowed efforts like this web site to be developed without a single dollar of budget money being needed from the regular WLS budget.
Among the generous grants that have made things such as this new web site possible, we would like to acknowledge a gift received from Thrivent Financial for Lutherans.
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